
We understand that a reliable supply of product is important to our 
customers who are supporting their local communities, particularly 
with emergency repairs and maintenance to keep households and 
businesses operating. We will keep looking at ways in which we can 
continue to best service these needs in the changing environment.

We are continuing to follow government advice and our stores remain 
open to serve you unless otherwise advised – you can check your 
local stores trading hours here.

Providing a safe environment for our customers and the communities 
that we operate in will always be our number one priority. We have 
been taking extra steps to keep our customers and team safe, in 
line with direction from the government, so our stores might look 
a little different as we take some additional precautions, including 
implementing social distancing measures in store.

Our team are doing their best to help all customers get the products 
they need so please show respect for them and your fellow customers 
during this difficult time. We really appreciate your patience.

We would also ask that if you are feeling unwell please take care of 
yourself and those around you.

If you would like to know more about the steps we are taking to 
protect our customers and team, or if you have an inquiry about an 
order, you can contact us at organisations@bunnings.com.au

Regards 
Bunnings Trade Team

WE ARE
OPEN

https://www.bunnings.com.au/yourstore
mailto:organisations%40bunnings.com.au?subject=

